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                                              September 6, 2020 
 
Dear Colleague,  
 
Hope that everything goes well with you. 
 
We are going to apply a project from the State Education Department of China, which aims to 
help my university, Beijing Normal University (for short, BNU), to develop her school of 
mathematical sciences. This project is 5 year period (from 2021 to 2025). According to the 
rules of this project, we can support you the international travel fee and the local hotel fee, 
and 50000 Yuan / per month salary (which will be paid according to the actual days when you 
stay in Beijing). They have no restrict requirement on how long you should stay in Beijing 
each year, but it is better no more than 90 days / per year. Professor Dachun Yang is the 
Principle Investigator and the project title is “Harmonic Analysis and its Applications”. 
We sincerely invite you to join this project. What you need to do is that you may need to give 
some lectures here and also do some joint research with the local professors and Ph.D 
students here, in order to help the development of the School of Mathematical Sciences of 
BNU. If you accept our invitation, we currently need your name, sex, nationality, the date 
of your birth, the name of your university, the professional title (including the honorary 
title), the area of expertise. Later, we need your electronic signature or something similar. If 
you have any question, please feel free to ask us. Since we just got the invitation from the 
university and we had to submit our application before September 11, we have few days to 
work on this proposal. Thus, we need your decision urgently. Please answer us as soon as 
possible. Thank you very much for your understanding. 

 
Thank you very much for your precious time and kind consideration. 
 
 
 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 

Dachun YANG 
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